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August, 2016 

Dear Fellow Member, 

It is that time of year when we ask for your participation in our Yizkor Memorial 
booklet which will be distributed at the Yom Kippur Yizkor Memorial service on 
October 12th. 

We will be changing the format of the booklet this year. It will be printed as a list  
of everyone’s dear departed ones rather than being in an “ad “ format. During the 
Memorial service, all of the included names will be read out loud for everyone to 
hear. The booklet will, as always has been, available to then be taken home as  
your keepsake. 

Attached, please find a sample of the listing that you placed last year.  You may 
make any necessary corrections or additions right on it. You may also include the 
relationship of the deceased. For example, “Joe Abrams, father of Cindy Lowe”. 

If no sample is attached, kindly fill in the necessary information on the attached form. 
These names will be included in the listing in the new Yizkor Memorial Service 
booklet. Keep in mind that the sample (if attached) will not look the same this year 
since it will be written out as an alphabetical listing along with everyone else’s 
names. The listing, including your name along with your dear departed one, will be 
limited to one line per deceased person. 

We are still asking for the same minimum donation of $18 per deceased name.  

If you haven’t been receiving Yahrzeit reminders for your deceased relative(s), 
please contact the synagogue office.  If the information that we have on file is 
correct, you don’t need to do anything.   

Please complete and return the enclosed form, along with payment, as soon as 
possible.  

No names can be added to our Yizkor Memorial Booklet  
after September 16th. 

We would appreciate your prompt response no later than September 16th.  If you  
have any questions, please call Bea Katz at 973-839-7908. 

With best wishes for the coming New Year. 

Sincerely, 
Memorial Committee 

       

A regional synagogue serving Bergen, Morris and Passaic Counties 

Rabbi David Bockman 
Spiritual Leader    

      
                             

Beverly Berkowitz 
President 

Lester Wolfson 
1st Vice President 

Dr. Louis Lees 
2nd Vice President 

Diane Dalton 
Recording Secretary 

Barbara Goll 
Corresponding Secretary 

Mered Frankel 
Treasurer 

Board of Trustees 
Arnold Decof 

Abe Goll 
Bea Katz 

Doris Katz 
Debbie Lees 

Marge Rostoker 
Phil Steuer 

Past Presidents Council 
Jennifer Karasik 

Immediate Past President 
Larry Tornow                                        
Dr. Louis Lees 
Barbara Goll 

Lou Katz 
Lester Wolfson 
Sandra Yenk 

http://www.BethShalomNJ.org


CONGREGATION BETH SHALOM 
21 Passaic Avenue 

Pompton Lakes, NJ 07442 
(973) 835-3500 

I wish to have the name(s) of the following departed dear ones inserted in the  
2016 Yizkor Memorial Service booklet: 

o Please use last year’s information and include relationship as added below 

o Please add the following name(s) and relationship 

o Please use the following name(s) and relationship,                                                  
for example, “Joe Abrams, father of Cindy Lowe”.(Please print and use reverse 
side, if necessary) 

—————————————————————————————————— 

—————————————————————————————————— 

—————————————————————————————————— 

—————————————————————————————————— 

—————————————————————————————————— 

—————————————————————————————————— 

The minimum contribution for each name is $18.00. 

                      TOTAL # NAMES __________  X   $18 =  $___________ 
                      

In their memory, I am enclosing $___________. 

Your name(s), as it’s to appear in listing (please print): 

  
                     Address  _______________________________ 

                                  _______________________________ 

  Phone # _______________________________ 

PLEASE RETURN THIS FORM ALONG WITH PAYMENT  
MADE OUT TO: CONGREGATION BETH SHALOM  

TO THE SYNAGOGUE OFFICE WITHOUT DELAY. 

The deadline for names to be included in the booklet is  
September 16th.


